



Student's name: _____ Date: _____

READING

1. Read the article then answer. (6x2=12)

WHEN THE MUSIC IS OVER...

Music festivals are the hottest holiday destination for young people in Europe. The continent offers some of the biggest outdoor rock events in the world and cheaper intercontinental flights have allowed growing numbers of young people to combine a trip abroad with their chance to see their favorite band. But what happens when all the fun, music and dance is over?

This recent fashion for festivals mini-breaks has an environmental cost. Fans often leave mountains of multicolored waste behind once the festival has finished. In 2010, for example, the Glastonbury organizers reported that they had collected 20,000 kilos of clothing, tents and sleeping bags!

Many bands and singers also noticed that something was not right. *Radiohead* said in a press conference that they would not play at festivals that did not offer eco-friendly policies. *The Killers* also said that they were concerned about environmental issues and promised to think of ways to clean up after their shows. At the same time, they asked their fans to help.

But what are the big event organizers doing? The town of Benicassim in Spain, for example, mainly uses biodegradable or recyclable materials in bars and restaurants. In Denmark, the Roskilde festival manager told the press that he had introduced a refundable deposit on drink containers, and 97% were returned. The Big Green Gathering organizers told the festivals-goers to arrive by public transport, walk or bike.



But is this enough? No, of course it isn't. A lot more could be done. And the idea of combining music with a relaxing break will only be sustainable when everyone takes responsibility.

a. Why do more young people prefer going to musical events in Europe? _____

b. What happened in the Glastonbury festival in 2010? _____

c. What are *The Killers* and *Radiohead* worried about? _____

d. How did the Roskilde festival manager solve the problem of drink container waste? _____

e. What did the Big Green Gathering organizers ask the people to do? _____

f. What is the biggest music festival in our country? What should be done to make it environmentally friendly? _____

2. Now look at the underlined words and match them with their definitions below. (6x1=6)

- a) that can be given or taken back _____
- b) materials or substances that are left after you use something. _____
- c) using methods that do not harm the environment. _____
- d) set of plans and actions. _____
- e) in or to a foreign country. _____
- f) the place where someone is going. _____

VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

3. After reading the article, many people want to go to the Glastonbury festival. Read and report what people said (5x2=10).



I am going to walk to the concert hall.

Jason said _____

We will organize an eco-friendly event soon.



Tom said _____



I have never been in this festival before.

Sophie said _____

The organizers usually recycle only 5% of the waste



Lucy said _____



I bought my tickets for the next Glastonbury festival last week.

Susan said _____

4. Peter and Lee are getting ready to go to a music concert. Complete with an appropriate word or phrase from the box. (5x1=5)

- P: Hey Lee. _____
 L: I'm fixing my car. _____
 P: Yes, of course. What do you want me to do?
 L: Can you hand me my tools?
 P: _____. What happened to your car?
 L: I had a terrible accident yesterday.
 P: Really?
 L: Noo! _____
 P: Ohh. _____
 L: Sorry. The car stopped working when I was going to work.
 P: I'll help you in a minute, I must make a phone call.
 L: Ok.

Stop fooling around.
 I am pulling your leg.
 What's up?
 Can you give me a hand?
 Sure



5. Last Saturday, Peter and Lee went to a concert. Report these commands. (4x2=8)

a. "Please, walk to the entrance in order"

The presenter told _____

b. "Don't park your car here, please"

The officer asked my friend _____

c. "Avoid leaving cans on the grass, please"

The singer asked the audience _____

d. "Collect that rubbish"

The organizers told a group of teenagers _____



6. Are you careful or careless about the environment? Change the words in CAPITALS to complete the sentences. (7x2=14)

- a. Air pollution is for our health HARM
- b. Bears are hunted for their fur. BEAUTY
- c. Sadly, many fish are sold as pets. COLOR
- d. We have to be more of nature. RESPECT
- e. People shouldn't kill whales. They are HARM
- f. The work of environmental organizations is very USE
- g. You can also be! Just find out how you can help! HELP



7. Lee is sharing his story to the class. Read and complete with PAST SIMPLE or PAST PERFECT. (6x1,5=9)

During our last vacation, my sister and I had a terrible experience. We

_____ (just / finish) breakfast in the hotel

restaurant when we _____ (see) the chairs

moving and shaking! We _____ (decide) to get

under a table. After a few minutes, we went outside. We

_____ (hear) a loud noise, we _____ (turn) around and saw that the hotel

restaurant _____ (collapse).



Listening

8. Now, Peter is listening to a radio news report that covers the story about safe driving. Listen to it and circle the correct answers to these questions. (8x2=16)

1) What is Tom Dickson's job?

- a) He's an expert on road safety b) He's an expert on safety c) He's a driver

2) What distract drives?

- a) phone calls b) texting while driving c) GPs

3) Why is receiving or sending text messages dangerous?

- a) It's the main reason for accidents b) It doesn't cause any problems c) It helps drivers to focus

4) Apart from Tom, who also made research on this topic?

- a) the police b) fire fighters c) scientists

5) Where do drivers look at when texting?

- a) the steering wheel b) the road c) their phones

6) How many drivers crashed during the test?

- a) three b) two c) twenty

7) When do women do their hair or make up?

- a) when they stop at traffic lights b) when they stop at the parking area c) when they stop on the road

8) What activity isn't illegal?

- a) making phone calls b) doing your make up c) eating or drinking



Do Your
BEST